Tuesday 26th July 2022

Dear Students/Parents,

Welcome to Dance Summer School! We are very excited for this year's fun filled week. We would first like to thank you all for taking part. The plan for this fantastic week is as follows-

Monday- Thursday	10.00am - 4.00pm

Friday	10.00am - 4.00pm & SHOW @ 7.00pm

Saturday	SHOWS @ 3.00pm & 7.00pm

Whether it is your first time through the doors at NAPA, or you have been with us for years, here's some information you might find useful:

The younger children, age 4-8 can be collected on Friday at 3.00pm and no later, but they must be returned by 6.00pm to get ready for the performances. If children aged 9 or over would like to be collected at 4.00pm then they can also leave but need to be back for 6.00pm.
On the Saturday in between shows they can be included for our famous/infamous McDonald's) run!!.... Please ensure you put their money in an envelope with clear food order details!! On Saturday, all children must arrive for 2.00pm but must stay through between shows as there will only be a short break of approximately an hour.
The show will last approximately 1 3/4hours including the interval. Please can children provide the following-
Pink satin ballet shoes (with elastic only) Pink ballet socks (Juniors)
Pink ballet tights (Inter and Seniors)
Tan stirrup tights (Inters and Seniors only)
Tap shoes	*Please ask if you are unsure or do not have any.
And finally, we are always in need of Parents/Chaperones who can help backstage! Shows cannot go ahead without them, so if you can spare the time to help us out at any of the performances this weekend, please leave your details at the reception. We would be very grateful!
If you have any questions regarding the Summer School, the quickest way to ask is by email at napa@northernacademy.org.uk. We hope your children have a fabulous week at NAPA!

Thank you for your continued support-as always. #Team NAPA
Many Thanks,

Dance Department
Northern Academy of Performing Arts
